
-----Original Message----- 
> From: Paul Alcordo [mailto:paul.alcordo@aspen-communication.com]  
> Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2006 12:22 PM 
> To: Mikelle Morra 
> Subject: Certification 
>  
>  
> Hi Mikelle, 
>  
> I, Paul Alcordo confirm that aside from being the General  
> Manager of Aspen Communication Inc, am also the Director of  
> the company. 
>  
> We're a small operation so we have to wear various roles in  
> the company. If you have further questions, please do not  
> hesitate to contact me. 
>  
>  
> Thank you. 
>  
> Best Regards, 
>   
> Paul Alcordo 
> Aspen Communication Inc - The PinoyCalls and MabuhayCalls  
> Service Provider 2525 West Beryl Ave Suite #304 Phoenix, AZ  85021 
>   
> 623.298.4262 
> www.aspen-communication.com 
 


